
Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that brings 
the books kids want to read right into our school. It’s a 
wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books 
for every reading level.  

Please make plans to visit our Book Fair and be 
involved in shaping your child’s reading habits. 

Book Fair dates: August 23-30 
Shopping hours: 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Special activities: Early Release Conference Days 
Wednesday, August 28 until 4:00 p.m. and Thursday, 

August 29 until 6:00 p.m. On Friday, 
August 30 the book fair closes at 

3:00 p.m. 

NEW this year is eWallets for 
parents to put money on your 
child’s account. Please look 
for the eWallet link and the 
volunteer link on the Library 
webpage. We look forward to 

seeing you and your family at our 
Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit our 
school.
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Dates To 
Remember 

August 1st- 
Skateland  

Back to School Party 
5pm - 8pm 

August 13th 
PTO Meeting 

Library 
6:30 pm 

August 16th 
Donuts for Dudes & Divas 

Multi-Purpose Room 
7:45 - 8:30 am 

August 20th 
Food Night 

Chipotle/Menchies  
Gilbert Rd/202 
4:00 - 8:00 pm 

August 23 - 30th 
Haley Book Fair 

August 28th & 29th 
Parent/Teacher 

Conference 
11:30 Dismissal 

August 30th 
 Gypsy Cup Coffee 

on campus before school 

September 4th 
No School, Labor Day 

EVERY Friday is Spirit Day! 
Wear your Haley gear! 

Like “Haley Elementary 
PTO” on Facebook for 
important updates and 

reminders! 

  

Contact us at: 
haleypto@gmail.com 

Help Haley! 

Register your Fry’s VIP card to give a portion back 
to Haley when you shop! If you haven’t done so 
already, please go to  https://www.frysfood.com/
topic/new-community-rewards-program 

              

Clip your Box Tops & turn them in to your teacher! 
Haley receives 10 cents for each Box Top you clip!! 

          

Attend our Food Night fundraisers! Local 
restaurants give back a portion of the proceeds 
from Haley families who buy food that evening, 
plus it’s a fun way to get to know other Haley 
families! Join us August 20th at Chipotle for 
dinner, and Menchie’s next door for froyo!

Did you know that just by having a student at Haley, you are a part of the Haley 
PTO?  Yes, that’s correct, all Haley parents are members of the PTO.  And as such, 
we would like to invite YOU to attend our first PTO meeting of the 2019 - 2020 
school year!!  This is an incredible opportunity to find out what is going on at Haley 
and to really get involved.  We are looking forward to a fantastic year, working 
together with both staff and Haley parents.  Come check us out!

  “Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much.” - Helen Keller

Dear Haley Families,

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year at Haley 
Elementary School.   We are excited for the new 
school year and looking forward to working with 
your children. Our goal is to ensure students and 
adults feel safe, respected and welcomed at our 
school.

As your principal, I am very proud and honored to 
be a part of the Haley Family. There is much heart 
and soul in the Haley School Community. We are 
committed to providing each student with an 
educational experience that provides a pathway to 
high school and beyond. We work hard to identify 
the strengths and needs of all our students to 
ensure they are learning and progressing each 
school year. We stress the use of student data, 
teacher collaboration, and communication to 
achieve this.  We are committed to providing a 
positive experience for all students. We  also value 
parental involvement and know that it is critical to 
our success.

We need your assistance to keep interruptions to 
the daily instruction and planning process minimal. 
If you need to get a message to your child or leave 
item(s) to be picked up, please make use of our 
front office staff and receptionist.
Our students want to be at school on time and in 
the classrooms learning! School runs from 8:30 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Students are allowed on campus 
at 8:10 a.m. each morning. Teachers pick up 
students at 8:25 a.m. on the playground and 
school begins at 8:30 a.m. It is so very important 
that students arrive on campus on time because 
learning begins promptly at 8:30.

We look forward to an amazing year of learning 
and growing for our Haley students.  As always, 
thank you for your continued support of our 
school.

Educationally Yours,
Mrs. Nephew

First PTO Meeting, August 13th

A Note from Mrs NephewScholastic Book Fair


